Dear Ministers and other High-Level Representatives of the Central European Initiative Member States,
Dear representatives of diplomatic representative offices and international organizations,

Dear representatives of civil and academic sectors,

Dear representatives of media,
Allow me, on my behalf and on behalf of the Ministry of Environment and Physical Planning, to welcome you and extend my appreciation for the demonstrated interest to take part in this Conference.

To us, this Conference is an important platform for exchange of views on the challenges we face in our efforts to reach low-carbon growth in CEI Member States. 
Our idea is that, through presentation of the so called Intended Nationally Determined Contributions to climate change reduction, we arrive at common conclusions on the manners of achieving synergies among climate, energy and other policies.

In the second part of the Conference, we will try to give answers to the following questions:
· Which key stakeholders are decisive for operational achievement of the intended national contributions for decreased GHG emissions in the targeted sectors? 
· What approach should be recommended for successful cooperation among those stakeholders? 

· Which are other essential preconditions for effective implementation of the intended nationally determined contributions – here, I mean social, legal and institutional preconditions, educational programmes, involvement of academic sector through research and consumption sector through piloting projects, etc.

The main expected outcome of the Conference is the adoption of the common Declaration that will reflect our joint readiness for cooperation towards achievement of so called “greener” growth for CEI region.
Wishing us a successful Conference, I warmly welcome you.
